
Dear Parents and/ or Guardians:  
 
It is my pleasure to offer an amazing opportunity for your school this 
year. The JumpStart program has granted the Chase River Boys and Girls 
Club to provide a homework help group. The goal for this group is to 
provide time for children to do their homework and assistance in areas 
they need. Resources and time will be provided throughout this program.  
 
Information you need to know: 
 
Meet and Greet: Monday, November 7 
6:00 PM @ The Chase River Boys and Girls Club 
 
Start Date:  Tuesday, November 8th    
                When: 2:40 PM 
                    Where: Library 
 
Wednesdays: 2:40-3:45PM 
 
The group will then meet regularly on Tuesdays.  With winter holidays in 
December, the group will run approximately until the end of March/ 
beginning of April. A calendar will be sent home with your child in 
regards to dates that the group won’t be meeting due to holidays or Pro-
D days.  
On our welcome night, you will be required to sign a release form that 
states your child is in the care of the Boys and Girls Club of Central 
Vancouver Island and not in the care of SD68.  
 
About Myself! 
 
My name is Sommer, and I have been working with the Chase River Boys 
and Girls club for about 3 years now. I am a student teacher at VIU, in 
my third year of the education program. I’m excited to start up this 
program and give students the space and opportunity to focus of their 
studies. I am hopeful to provide an experience that allows the students 
to discover their love for learning! Also I am hoping to provide a space 
that allows for many different abilities and strengths that can come 
together and form a community like atmosphere. 
 



 
 
 


